
Notice of a Possible Quorum of the Valley 

Academy for Career and Technology Education 

Governing Board 

at 830 South Main Street Suite 2g 

Cottonwood, Arizona 

 

Vacte Parent Night 

August 2nd and 3rd at 6:30pm 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

          POSTED 08/01/2017 

                     6:30 PM   


